
The Diocese of Gary Office for Youth & Young Adults is
coordinating a pilgrimage to Lisbon for the next World Youth Day,
held in the summer of 2023. Join Bishop McClory and other young
people from the Diocese of Gary as they embark on a pilgrimage
to Lisbon and Fatima. Journey to where the Miracle of the Sun
took place, be inspired by the joy and faith of other young
Catholics from all over the world, and join Pope Francis as the
Church celebrates the gifts of young people!

Who i s  Inv i t ed?
The minimum age for pilgrims is 16 at the time of the pilgrimage.
Youth under 18 and still in high school must be under the
guidance of a guardian. Young adults are especially invited.
While in the U.S. “youth” is often associated with adolescents, it
is more commonly used to identify college/20-somethings
internationally. The target age for WYD internationally is 18-35. 

Cost?
Our pilgrimage package is $4000 per pilgrim. Our package includes, roundtrip airfare, 2
night in Fatima Area, a visit to Santarem, 7 nights at in Lisbon, breakfast daily at hotel, hotel
taxes, panoramic city tour of Lisbon, farewell dinner, WYD registration, services of Dube &
Aliantour staff and guides (our travel company). You will also get a souvenir t-shirt. 

Where  and When?
Our pilgrimage will take place Friday, July 28 through
Monday, August 7, 2023. WYD will take place in Lisbon,
Portugal. We will also spend time in Santarem and Fatima.

JOIN THE PILGRIMAGE

www.garyoyya.org/wyd
Or email: vhathaway@dcgary.org

TO REGISTER OR LEARN MORE, GO TO: 


